
 

 
 

Save The Date: Ohio Art League’s One Night November 9  
Ohio’s Longest-Running Arts Organization Presents a Live and Silent Art Auction  

 
COLUMBUS, OH (July 29, 2013) — Ohio Art League’s annual One Night soiree, featuring 
live and silent art auctions, will take place on Saturday, November 9 from 8 p.m. to 10 
p.m., with a VIP early-entry event preceding, at 400 W. Rich St. in Franklinton.  
 
Built around a unique theme and venue each year, One Night auctions hundreds of 
works from OAL member artists, offers live entertainment and attracts hundreds of 
artists and art enthusiasts. Ticket and art sales benefit the League and artists receive 
partial profits from each of their pieces sold. Sponsors include 400 W. Rich, The 
Columbus Foundation, The Greater Columbus Arts Council, Limited Brands and the 
Ohio Arts Council. To sponsor, contact Leanna Gonzalez at sponsor@oal.org. 
 
New This Year 
Inspired by the varied textures of the new event space at 400 W. Rich, this year’s 
theme is Elements. Pre- and post-event socials will take place at Strongwater Food 
and Spirits, which will open later this summer adjacent to the venue.  
 
Call For Entries 
Entry is open to OAL members only and works will be accepted August 9 through 
November 7. The entry form will be available at oal.org. Application for membership 
is available at oal.org/join_us. 
 
Volunteer Opportunities 
Those interested in volunteering to help plan or run the event can sign up at 
oal.org/volunteer. 
 
More detailed information about One Night: Elements will be forthcoming. 
 
Contact  
Esther Hall: oal@oal.org 
Facebook.com/OhioArtLeague 
Twitter @Ohio_Art_League 
https://twitter.com/ohioartleague 
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